
 

  

 

 

 

 

1st February 2023 
 

We are pleased to be able to invite you into school to meet with your child’s teacher in 

person to discuss your child’s progress, attitude and behaviour. We will once again be using 

School Cloud to book appointments. You may wish to arrive 10 minutes before your 

appointment to give you an opportunity to have a look through your child’s books. These 

will be available outside their classroom.  Please take your child’s tray into the classroom 

when you meet the teacher.  
  

Appointments with Class Teachers:  

                                                                      

 Tuesday 7th March:          3.40pm to 6.40pm 

 Thursday 9th March:         3.40pm to 6.40pm  
  

 

Appointments with Mrs Quigley (SENDCo) 
 

If your child is on the SEN register as SEN Support Plus or has an EHCP, you will also 

be able to book an appointment to see Mrs Quigley. She will be available at the following 

times: 
 

 Tuesday 7th March:          4.20pm to 6.40pm 

 Wednesday 8th March:       1.30pm to 3.30pm     

 Thursday 9th March:         1.30pm to 6.40pm  
 

For all appointments, please come in through the Main school office. 

 

SCHOOL CLUBS 

Tues 7th March: Art club will be cancelled. (Homework club and STEM club will go ahead). 

Weds 8th March & Thurs 9th March: All clubs will go ahead as usual 
 

Bookings can be made from Wednesday 8th February at 7.00pm until Friday 24th February 

at 11.00pm. Please visit https://stanleyparkjuniorschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/   to make your 

booking.   You may wish to familiarise yourself with your login details before then. You will see 

that you need to enter your child’s name. Please make sure that you use their name as it 

appears on the front of their Homeschool book. 
 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Mrs A Lamy 

Headteacher 

https://stanleyparkjuniorschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/

